
TO HELP US PROTECT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Under EPA regulations called the Lead & Copper Rule, all water
providers (like the City) are required to catalog the materials used in all
water service lines — these are the pipes that deliver water from the
City’s main water supply directly to your property.

The goal is to ensure that lead and copper levels in your entire water
supply — from the Water Treatment Plant to your faucet — are controlled
and within safe limits; we're happy to share that our Water Department 
has completed the City-owned service line material inventory!

The job isn't over though. We need your help to inventory the portions
that run into your homes and businesses. Please help us build our records
by completing a survey about your property's water service lines.

For more information, visit
desotoks.us/LeadandCopper



Use the survey link or QR code to
complete a brief questionnaire 
regarding the water service line material
in your home or property. 

bit.ly/DeSotoWaterLineSurvey

Utilice el enlace de la encuesta o el 
código QR para completar un breve
cuestionario sobre el material de la línea de
servicio de agua en su hogar o propiedad.

bit.ly/EncuestaDeSoto

Paper copies are available at City Hall.

Copias en papel están disponibles en
el Ayuntamiento.

Complete by August 31st
Completar antes del 31 de agosto


